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From: applications@charlescountymd.gov on behalf of Charles County Government 
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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Sara Penkert  

Address 
12097 Old Line Center 
Waldorf, MD 20602 

Phone 
3018707087  

Email 
sara.p129@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
It is ridiculous to expect business owners to police mask wearing. The public understands the " risk " that may be possible not 
wearing a mask. Allow people to make their own decisions. The county businesses are loosing money because of mask mandates 
and many consumers are visiting surrounding counties that do not impose such mandates. These fines seem like a way for the 
county to earn money and control and not at all a concern for public health and safety. As far as health and safety goes people 
should be allowed to make those decisions for themselves. It has been hard enough as a business owner to attempt to recover from 
the hardships of being shut down and now consumers visiting surrounding areas that aren't mandating mask wearing instead of 
Charles County. You are forcing businesses and consumers out of the county  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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